
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS  

In compliance with the San Francisco Nonprofit Contractor Policy regarding Public Access, the 

Board of Directors of the GLBT Historical Society, a non-profit organization in San Francisco, 

invites members of the public to participate in its open meetings to the public scheduled for the 

following dates and times:  

 

May 29, 2024, 6:00 pm via video call  

November 25, 2024, 6:00 pm via video call  

 

Members of the public should email board@glbthistory.org at least 72 hours before the 

meeting to receive call-in instructions and any other available details.  

 

 

 

 


